



Mr I L Roberts
Teacher of PE
Email: ian.roberts@ellesmere.com

29th January 2018

Dear Parent,

Ellesmere College Football Tournament in China - July 2018

A letter was sent out at the end of last term and at the start of this term inviting us to play in an international football tournament by the Shanghai Overseas Chinese Foundation. Unfortunately, due to a lack of numbers, we are unable to attend the tournament this year.

We are looking at the possibility of entering a team next year, July 2019. If we do go ahead and do this then information about the 2019 tournament will be sent out to all parents and players who are eligible to play at a future date.

Yours sincerely,

Can Roberts

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com